
 

 

 



Happy Thinking Laboratory in Collaboration with Counseling & Guidance Cell organizes a session with 

“Divyang” for deaf students in Happy Thinking Laboratory on 25.03.2025.  The program started with the 

lighting of the lamp. Dr. Vaishali Saxena, Director, Counseling & Guidance Cell and Prof. M. 

Priyadarshini, Director, Happy Thinking Laboratory and Convener of program welcome the guest and 

Deaf Students. 

Mr. Geetanjali told about her life journey and intense passion to work with disabled children since 

childhood: ie blind and deaf children of Bhartiya Bhadhir Vidhyalaya has been a home to some of the 

most precious deaf kinds for the past many years, neglected by our society and sometime their own 

families. She told about their different talents and dreams for future life. One boy of 12years is great 

strength for the school as he could speak verbally as well as in sign language too. Some children were 

staying in the house while some children were staying with their families and come to school learning 

sign language. Currently as Bhartiya Bhadhir Vidhayalaya function in a own residential house and receive 

no aid from government and any private organization.  

Miss. Geetanjali requested to financial assistance. Some study bags and some eatable items were 

distributed amoung the children who were very happy to receive it.   

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


